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Upper Lakeside Boil Water Mandate Lifted

[Duluth, MN] City of Duluth Public Works and Utilities staff have tested the water from the affected water main break area and have
determined that it is safe to drink. Residents in the affected area above Glenwood Street do not need to run water before using it.

City staff would again like to thank the public  for their patience and understanding in this matter.
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